11/21/23
Good morning Broad Street families,
Our PTO has set up a fundraiser that will run from November 27th through December 8th. They have come up with a very creative way to raise funds and make it FUN for the children.   Attached you will find a flyer with more information. All proceeds will go to our fabulous PTO. Thank you in advance for your contributions!

